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October 16, 2015 
 
Mr. Peter Green 
Chairman 
Waterford Utility Commission 
15 Rope Ferry Road 
Waterford, CT 06385-2886 
 
Subject: Letters Dated August 27th, 2014 and September 28th 2015 
 
Dear Mr. Green, 
 
I appreciate and respect the need for Waterford to be included in discussions as it relates to the conveyance of 
wastewater and the use of your infrastructure.  The WPCA will in conjunction with our First Selectwomen enter 
into discussions if and when we implement a wastewater management plan involving the transfer of wastewater 
through East Lyme and Waterford to New London. 
 
We have not implemented a plan or decided to move forward with any project at this time. Any discussion you 
may be aware of or are having with members of Chartered Beaches from Old Lyme do not involve the town at 
this stage. When and if the WPCA and our Town agrees to implement a plan or the DEEP asks the WPCA and 
First Selectwomen to take a role in the negotiations of the multi town transfer of the wastewater, we will contact 
you.  At this juncture there is nothing the WPCA can do nor can we guarantee the town will do anything. As 
previously stated, we have no order nor any approved plan at this time. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Kurt J Zemba 
 
Kurt J Zemba 
OL WPCA Chairman 
 
cc: Ms. Bonnie Reemsnyder, First Selectwomen 
 Mr. Carlos Esguerra, Sanitary Engineer, CT DEEP 
 Dave Prickett, OL WPCA Engineer 
 Old Lyme WPCA 
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